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To whom it may concern:

My name is Darren Wildenberg. My family and I fell in love with Bear Valley about 5 years ago. We purchased a

home in Bear Valley 3 years ago, which introduced us to Snowmobiling. Snowmobiling has become a huge part

of my family's life.  My oldest son which is 14 years of age loves the mountains, says he feels the most alive

when he is in the hills. He even talks about becoming a forest ranger. My Daughter which is 11 years old loves

exploring and practicing her survival skills. The youngest of the 3 is my son which is 9 years, He also loves the

mountains and has gotten to be part of our adventures, because of snowmobiling.  We love the Stanislaus Forest

and would never want it destroyed or to cause any damage to it.  We respect natural and love exploring it by

snowmobile. Please do not deny us access to the trails and areas that currently exist. 

Sincerely 

Darren Wildenberg

 


